
 
***PUBLIC NOTICE*** 

 

2016 Housing Choice Voucher Program Waiting List Opening 

Please read the following information carefully 
The Clearwater Housing Authority (CHA) will be accepting applications from families with low to 
extremely low income for the Housing Choice Voucher Program.   
 

PLEASE NOTE: APPLICATIONS WILL NOT BE PLACED ON THE WAITING LIST ON A 
FIRST COME, FIRST SERVE BASIS. 

 
Applications will be accepted by U.S. MAIL ONLY and will NOT be accepted in person.  
Applications must be mailed to: 

Clearwater Housing Authority 
Housing Choice Voucher Program Waiting List 

P.O. Box 14807 
Clearwater, FL 33766 

 
Applications will be available from 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM ONLY on August 11, 2016 at 

www.clearwaterhousingauth.org 
 
All applications must be postmarked on August 11th or August 12th and received by CHA no 
later than August 19, 2016.  Any applications postmarked or received after these dates will be 

discarded. 
 

Applications will be selected for placement on the Housing Choice Voucher Program Waiting 
List by random lottery.  Only the applicants selected by random lottery will be notified via U.S. 
Mail within one-hundred and twenty (120) days of the deadline date.   Applications that are 
incomplete, ineligible, duplicated, not postmarked on August 11th or August 12th, received after 
the deadline date, or not selected by the random lottery will be discarded and no further 
notification will be provided. 

 
If you are disabled and require a reasonable accommodation to obtain an application, you may 
call (727) 461-5777, Ext. 205 and request for one to be mailed to you. For hearing impairments, 
our TTY access number is 1-800-955-8771 and TDD access number is 1-800-955-8770.   All 
applications must still be postmarked: 
 

on August 11th or August 12th and received by CHA no later than August 19, 2016. 
                               

                                                              

http://www.clearwaterhousingauth.org/�

